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We are following closely the situation in Palma town and the attacks that reportedly began on 24 March and continue 

today.  There's limited information on the incidents so far.  We remain concerned about the violence in Cabo Delgado 

Province, which is driving increased displacement of populations and leading to a rapid deterioration of the 

humanitarian situation in the region.  The United Nations stands ready to continue to support the people and the 

Government of Mozambique in urgently addressing the humanitarian needs of the affected populations.   

 
Farhan Haq, Deputy Spokesman for the Secretary-General.  
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